
TCS PTO WINTER
NEWSLETTER

PTO SPONSORED  
EVENTS
Santa is spreading joy with TCS Students on Thursday 12/21
in the morning and providing a magical gift for students.

16 New Saucer Sleds were also purchased for the school so
students can have fun in the snow.

Stay tuned for more information about Family Movie and
Game Nights coming soon!

HAVE IDEAS for the PTO? Join us at our monthly meetings
the third Wednesday of the month from 5:30-6:30 in the TCS
Music Room. You can also send us an email at
thorntoncs.pto@gmail.com

FUNDRAISERS
Wreath fundraiser was a success and we want to thank
everyone who participated! We raised about $523. Go Team!!

NEW!! February Calendar Raffles are going to be distributed in
early January. We have donations from so many business’s
including Smitty’s, Squam Lakes Science Center, Massages, Clarks
Trading Post, PSU Ice Skating Tickets, and so many more!

TEACHER WISHLIST
TCS PTO has 33 Total
Members, 27 Voting

Members and 6 Regular
Members, as well as so many

volunteers and donations.

The PTO has a goal to have
at least 90 Members in 2023!
It’s never too late to sign up.

Email us to join!

TCS PTO is compiling a
wishlist of teachers wants

and needs for the classroom.
This will help teachers

provide the best care for our
children!

Use the link to see the items
requested if you want to

purchase something for our
teachers.

MEMBERSHIPS

TCS Teacher Wishlist Link
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/l
s/17LJFS5R1NG6C?ref_=wl_share

School Spirit Store sale ended on 12/8 however the store
will continue to be available year round. The web address is
https://1stplace.sale/60033

Check out our website to stay in the loop
with all the TCS PTO shenanigans!
www.tcspto.org
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